

300 Held Drive Northampton, PA 18067, USA

May 23, 2023

Dear valued customers and distributors,

Precision Medical, Inc. has made the difficult decision to discontinue our CE certification. While our certificate is still valid until May of 2024, we are declining to be audited this year, so it will lapse as of May 31, 2023.

We will still offer replacement parts and servicing through the original life of product and respective warranties.

All the best,

Lisa Whitman

Regulatory Affairs & Quality Assurance Manager